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Pupils of 
the week 

Ellie Pippen 

Rosalie Kent 

Isla Townsley  

Alfie Bradshaw 

Katie Jensen 

Esme Delaney  

Molly Rathbone 

Lincoln McGee 

Home              

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Why is it           

important to     

celebrate our    

differences?  

     

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

Our Act of Kindness award this week goes to three boys.                       

Alfie Marsay has made Daniel feel happy at playtime, and Charlie 

Lane and Riley Tombling have been super friends to others.                                      

Well done, boys! 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

NURSERY UPDATE: We are hoping to open our own nursery provision in January 2021.                                             

Please let us know if you are interested in securing a place for your child! 

We have had another FABULOUS week of learning through fun. Well done, folks!                        

Mrs Channing            

            If you wish for your child to change from school meals to packed 

lunch or vice versa, please let the office staff know, giving them one 

week notice of the change. Thank you! 

Lovely magazines and books!                                                                                                  

This week, the Dumphy-Brook family donated some super      

magazines to our school for our Team point winners to read     

during ERIC time (Everyone Reads In Class) and the        

Osborn family donated lots of lovely books. How generous!                     

Thank you, folks!  

Active, happy, playtimes!                                                                                                    

I have thoroughly enjoyed being on duty at lunch time, watching children    

playing happily with the equipment provided by RAFT. Seeing children        

skipping in a long line together and chanting skipping rhymes takes me back 

to when I was in primary school. It’s lovely to see active, happy children! 

A great website for parents and carers with babies and toddlers                                 

Tiny Happy People is a great BBC website to help you develop your child's 

communication skills. Visit https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people to explore 

simple activities and play ideas and to find out about young children’s amazing 

early development! 

Please stick to the rules to keep everyone safe!                                         

We are in lockdown until 2nd December and so children should NOT be 

visiting one another’s houses or playing out together.                                  

PLEASE abide by the rules to keep us all safe! This is serious! 



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

A message from Miss Burley!                                                                                                  
Miss Burley has called to say a HUGE thank you for the lovely presents she has received 
from our Roseberry family for her baby. He still hasn’t arrived yet, but I’ll be sure to let you know 

when he does. Miss Burley is enjoying having a rest and putting her feet up! She says she    
misses being in school and sends us all lots of love.  

 

            Mrs Maylard's Online Used Uniform Shop                                                                                               

Please email your requests to v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org                                                                 

Virtual After School Club                                                                                                    

The Youth Sport Trust have taken the step to deliver a free virtual after school club as part of a 

national response to the second lockdown. The 30-minute club will take place at 5pm each 

weekday and be led by a different member of the YST’s athlete mentor network. The first one 

aired on Thursday with world no.1 female inline skater and 10-time British Champion Jenna 

Downing. The After School Sport Club will then run for five weeks. It started on Monday 16th No-

vember and runs until December 18 and children and young people can take part live by visiting 

our YouTube channel - http://www.youtube.com/user/YouthSportTrust  

Aimed mainly at primary-aged children, a different theme has been assigned for each day of the 

club - Adventure Monday, Tuesday Play, Wild Wednesday, Thinking Thursday and Fun Friday. 

The YST hope that this will provide support, capacity and inspiration to sit alongside the other 

great work and offers that are available for schools and children and young people to engage in.  

Please could children leave their PE kits in school until the end of half term? Thank you! 

Christmas lunch                                                                                                              
If your child would like to have a Christmas lunch on 16th December, please             

remember to return the reply slip and pay through ParentPay. If your child already has 
a school meal, you don’t need to do anything!                                                                                                       

Children will also be allowed to wear a Christmas jumper on 16th December, rather 
than their school jumper or cardigan.  

Odd socks and a special assembly!                                                                                            

On Monday, we all wore odd socks to launch anti-bullying week and to celebrate 

that it’s great to be different! We watched an assembly, led by Andy and the Odd 

Socks on Youtube. Here is the link if you’d like to see it again, children, or if you 

were isolating and missed it!   https://youtu.be/6AUB79YxkwQ 

Please remember to wear a coat to school from now on, children.                                                        
Playtime’s no fun if you’re cold! 

Thank you to everyone who has remembered to wear a face covering whilst on school premises! 


